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November 2: All Souls Day Remembrance 
 

On the Feast of All Souls, the Commemoration of All 
the Faithful Departed, we pray for the souls of our 
loved ones who passed away.   
 
There is a Book of Remembrance that is available 
at the foot of the altar for family members to write the 
names of loved ones.  This book will stay in place for 
the month to honor the lives of our loved ones' who 
have gone before us to live in the light of the Lord. 
 
There will be a special All Souls Altar in the 
Church.  You are welcome to bring in a small, framed 
photograph of your departed loved ones. Please 
remember to write your name and phone number on 
the back of the frame.  
 
Remembrance envelopes will also be available in the 
church.  You may write the names of your deceased 
loved ones on the envelopes which will be placed on 
the Altar during all masses in the month of 
November.  This is a wonderful way to cherish those 
we love so much and to honor their lives as the gifts 
they will forever be. 
 
We invite you to an All-Souls' Day Mass in 
remembrance of our family and friends who passed 
away during the past year.  There will be two Masses 
celebrated by Father John on Tuesday, November 2, 
at 8:15am and at 7:00pm 
 
Prayer for our Beloved Deceased.  In your hands, 
O Lord, we humbly entrust our brothers and sisters.  
In this life, you embraced them  with your tender 
love; deliver them now from every evil and bid them 
eternal rest.  The old order has passed away, 
welcome them into paradise, where there will be no 
sorrow, no weeping or pain, but fulness of peace and 
joy with your Son and the Holy Spirit forever and 
ever.  Amen. 
 

MAP Survey is UP! 
 

We have reached 22% of our goal! Please participate 
now in this important survey. A big shout out to all 
who participated in the survey. Thank you! 

The survey is now available online and in 
paper copies available in the Rectory 
Office and History Room in Church.  
Everyone in your household aged sixteen 
and older are encouraged to take the 
survey. And it takes only 10-15 minutes of 
your time.   
 
We need your feedback.  Share your 
voice! Help shape the future of our parish 
and our diocese.  We are trying to get the 
highest response rate possible. This 
information will be invaluable to Father 
John and our various ministries as we 
plan for the future and strive to be the 
best disciples we can be. Thank you for 
helping with this important project! To take 
the survey online:  
https://portal.catholicleaders.org/dmi/
survey/kyc162 
 
There will be an Ice Cream Party for all 
when we reach our goal! 
 
Diocesan core team announced 
for Synod 2021 – 2023  
 
Bishop Barber has appointed Father 
Jimmy Macalinao as the diocesan point of 
contact for Synod 2021-2023, a universal 
synod called by Pope Francis which 
opened on October 10, 60 years after 
Pope John XXIII opened the Second 
Vatican Council. 
 
Synod is a process used by many 
churches, rooted in the history of the 
Catholic Church. A Greek word, Synod 
can be interpreted as “walking together.” 
The International Theological Commission 
(ITC) describes synodality as “the path 
along with the People of God walk 
together.  
 



Father Macalinao said the Diocese of Oakland has 
been, and is, experiencing synodality already. “There 
are many processes, especially in recent years, 
which we could offer as examples of synodality in our 
diocese,” he said,” but the one which is truly diocesan
-wide is our Mission Alignment Process, or MAP.”  
The MAP is intended to allow all Catholics to have 
input on the future of the Church in the diocese.  
 
The universal Synod 2021-2023 will culminate in a 
gathering of bishops from throughout the world in 
2023. Leading up to that meeting, every diocese in 
the world is engaging in a consultation process this 
fall and next spring. The results of that consultation in 
the United States will be given to the U.S. 
Conference of Catholic Bishops, to be compiled and 
forwarded to the Holy See. 
 
Members of the Oakland Diocese’s Synod Core 
Team are: Father Jimmy Macalinao, diocesan 
director of the Office of Faith Formation and 
Evangelization; Father Lawrence D’Anjou, diocesan 
vicar general; Cristina Hernández, diocesan 
coordinator of Office for Life and Justice; Jennifer 
Lozada, member of Most Holy Rosary Parish, 
Antioch; Joseph Nufable, diocesan coordinator of 
youth ministry and RCIA; Amanda Wehrman, 
member of Newman Hall- Holy Spirit Parish, 
Berkeley; and Elsa Zavala, member of St. Joseph 
Parish, Pinole. 
 
Flocknote. If you have not yet signed up our new 
and improved way of communicating with our 
parishioners do so now.  Register online 
assumptionsanleandro.flocknote.com. You will 
receive emails from the groups & ministries that you 
choose & you can reply directly to those messages, 
so we can get your feedback. 
 
Rosary Challenge 
 

You're invited to join us at 6:30pm to pray the rosary 
together. Let's follow the Blessed Mother's wishes to 
pray the Rosary. Mary's love for us and our love for 
her is all about God. The month of October that love 
is focused on the Holy Rosary. Through the Holy 
Rosary, we meditate on God’s Word. The Gospel 
becomes imbedded in our hearts, and Mary holds our 
hand to Jesus Christ. May we grow in our respect for 
the gift and Gospel of Life and during this month pray 
together the family rosary. 
 
 

Congrats CYO! 
CYO will be sponsoring the noon 
time mass this weekend. 
Congratulations to the entire Cross-
Country Team! We are so proud of your 
accomplishments this season! 
 
Bingo, Brats & Beer is 
Postponed 
Our Faith Formation Fundraiser 
scheduled for this Saturday, October 23rd 
will be rescheduled to a future Springtime 
date.  Sorry for the inconvenience. 
Refunds are being processed. 
 
Eucharistic Minister Training  
Thank you to those who signed up last 
week.  There will be another opportunity 
to sign up to be a Eucharistic Minister 
after masses this weekend.   
 
There will be a training for all the 
Eucharistic Ministers on October 25th at 
6:30pm or October 30th at 10am.   We 
will be inviting Deacon Chuck Grover, 
member of the Board of Deacons, as our 
speaker.  
 
Email Faye at Fayeclements@yahoo.com 
if you have not already signed up for the 
new and all returning Eucharistic 
Ministers Training Session that works 
best with your schedule. 
 
FORMED Pick of the Week:  
The Jeweler’s Shop   
 

A Modern Mystery by Pope John Paul 
II Based on Pope John Paul II's best-
selling book, this film tells of the 
struggles and triumphs in the 
marriages of three couples. A 
mysterious Jeweler (Burt Lancaster) acts 
as a mystical advisor to the couples, 
encouraging them to keep love at the 
center of their lives. Beautifully filmed with 
an outstanding cast that includes Olivia 
Hussey and Ben Cross. John Paul II 
called it "the best possible film based on 
my play." to sign up for Complimentary 
Flock notes https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=9920illtf5M  



 
Parish Office Hours 

Monday thru Thursday 
9:00AM -12:00PM – 12:30PM - 3:00PM  

Friday 9:00AM to 12:00PM 
 
 

PAROCHIAL STAFF 
Fr. John Carillo, Parochial Administrator 

frjohn@assumptionsanleandro.org 
Bill Vaughan, Music Director 

bvaughan@csdo.org 
James Brady, RCIA & Adult Faith Formation 

jbrady@assumptionsanleandro.org 
Mary Schirmer, Youth Ministry & Formation 

mschirmer@assumptionsanleandro.org 
Martha Zeyen, Administrative Assistant 

mzeyen@assumptionsanleandro.org 
Kelly Hodgins, Communications Director 

khodgins@assumptionsanleandro.org 
 
 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 
Lana Rocheford, School Principal 

School Office: 510-357-8772 
School Office Hours: 7:30am-3:30 pm 

 
 

Celebration of the Eucharist 
Daily Mass:  8:15am (Live Streamed) 

Saturday:  4:30pm  Sunday: 8:00am, 10:00am  
(Live Streamed), 12:00noon 

 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday: 3:30pm to 4:00p, and by Appt 

OCTOBER 23—OCTOBER 30,  2021 
*We Remember at the Eucharist* 

 
Saturday 23 
8:15a.m. Bill Vonnegut+ 
4:30pm Sherry Etter (Living) 
  Michael Smith+ 

Sunday 24 
8:00am End Abortion in America 
10:00 am Barbara Nicolini+ 
  Michael Smith+ 
12:00 noon.  Edgar & Pacita Borbon (Living) 
Monday 25 
8:15a.m. David Haines+ 
  Michael Smith+ 
Tuesday  26 
8:15a.m.  John Gomes Jr.+ 
  Michael Smith+ 
Wednesday  27 
8:15a.m. David Haines+ 
Thursday 28 
8:15am Mary A Morgado+ 
Friday 29 
8:15am Elsie Dunn+ 
Saturday  30 
8:15am Nancy Go Lim+ 
4:30pm Mel Calegari+ 

 

THANK YOU for your generosity! 
SUNDAY COLLECTION 

Week of October 17, 2021 
$5,356.50 

EFT from Diocese for September 
$3,635.00 

EFT for September 
$2,606.66 

Maintenance Fund 
$843.00 

Electronic GIVING for Sunday 
Collection 
Our eGiving service, Vanco, provides tools to 
make giving simple even when you are unable 
to attend church. Their eGiving is safe and 
secure, and it allows you to designate your 
contribution to the church funds you’re most 
passionate about.  eGiving lets you set up 
recurring giving 
through assumptionsanleandro.org. Easily 
enter your donation from our 
websites "giving" page. Here you can make 
your contribution by credit card. Its really easy. I 
just did it and If I can do it you certainly can. I, 
on behalf of the parish community, thank you in 
advance. To support us, http://
www.assumptionsanleandro.org/
giving.html.  See if any of these eGiving options 
will work for you. Thank you again for 
supporting Church of Assumption and the 
community we’ve all worked so hard to nurture. 
 
St. Vincent de Paul 
For the Society of St. Vincent de Paul service is 
animated by our spirituality.  We don’t simply 
offer philanthropy or volunteerism; instead we 
seek to draw nearer to Christ, serving him in 
the poor and one another.  Our ideal is to 
relieve suffering  for love alone.  Next weekend 
there will be a second collection to support the 
works of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul.  
Your generosity is greatly appreciated.  If you 
or someone you know is in need of assistance 
please call our Help-Line at 510-352-6079. 
 
Let the hearts that seek the Lord rejoice; turn to 
the Lord and his strength; constantly seek his 
face. 
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